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Mission
To educate and inspire all students to
achieve their maximum potential.
Vision
Preparing our learning community for the
reality of tomorrow,

Core Values
Achievement — We will reach our goals!
Excellence — We give our best!
Integrity — We do the right thing!

August 18, 2022

Dear Parents,

My name is Scott Van Pamel, and I am the Hillman School Food Director. I am
looking forward to the new school year and preparing some great nutritional
meals for your students. If you have anything you would like to see added to
the menus, please feel free to contact me at (989)742-3313. I am open to all
suggestions as long as they meet the state requirements. As much as I would
like to prepare everything kids and young adults like, there are strict rules in
which I must follow. However, I am willing to do the research to see what new
things I can bring to the table.

With that being said, I cannot stress enough the importance of everyone
filling out the Free and Reduced Lunch App even if you know for sure you will
not qualify. Our school gets its money for the food program based on numbers
turned into the state from these applications and provides your child’s meal
regardless of whether your child is free, reduced, or full pay. You can go to
Family Portal to fill this application out and it will be sent to me and only me. If
you run into trouble filling this app out, you can always give me a call and I will
be happy to help you through it. Again, it is so important to fill this application
out so we can all play a part in making our children’s lunch and breakfast the
best it can be.

Please do not hesitate to call me at (989)742-3313 with any questions you may
have, and I will do my very best to get them answered!

Sincerely,

Scott VanPamel

Food Service Director
Hillman Community Schools




